
 

 

 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship  

This has now resumed at Eileen’s at 30 Highclere Road, Knaphill GU21 2LR from 9.45-11.00am with a prompt 
start at 10.00am. Paul Glass is leading it. Upcoming dates are 29th October, 12th November, 26th November and 
10th December followed by Christmas lunch at the old Bourne Valley. All welcome. 

CAMEO - Room 3 at KMC - Wednesdays at 1.30pm for 2pm start - all welcome 

6th November: Sheila Mynard - Alan Titchmarsh Prose 20th November: Eileen Lane/Vicki Drew - Cat Sitting Tales 
Voluntary donation of £1.50 per person. Contact Barbara Humphries for more information. 

KMC Leadership Team Meeting - Tuesday 6th November at 7.30pm  

KMC Leadership Team meeting starting at 7.30pm. 

Knaphill Village Armistice Service - Monday 11th November at 10.45am  

Gather at Knaphill War Memorial at 10.45am - see poster in Welcome Area for more information.  

Clothes4U Clothing Bank - Saturday 16th November from 1.30-4pm  

This will be the last Clothing Bank before Christmas. Please contact Helen Brice or Jane Ing (or email 
clothes@knaphillmethodist.co.uk) if you are able to offer help. Many thanks. The C4U Team   

KMC ‘Christmas’ Coffee Morning - Saturday 23rd November from 10am to noon 

The KMC ‘Christmas’ Coffee Morning will take place on Saturday 23rd November between 10am and noon with 
Bacon Butties and all the usual stalls - with a “flavour” of Christmas! Donations of cakes, bric-a-brac, toys, books, 
preserves etc. all gratefully received, together with any other “festive” items.  Offers of help to ‘man’ the stalls 
on the day would be welcomed.    

KMC Christmas Magazine  

It is time to think about the KMC Magazine for Christmas!  If you have an item that you would like included in this 
issue please could you submit it by Sunday 1st December please. If you have a Christmas recipe, poem, 
crossword, quiz or an item of general interest I should be pleased to hear from you by email or via the Magazine 
pigeon hole in the Welcome Area. With thanks as ever. Robin Spice (Editor)   

Thank you from Marilyn  

Meller Marilyn would like to thank everybody for all the prayers and cards, and for all those who came to see 
Tom off on 17th October - it was a lovely service.  

Coffee Morning in aid of KSS Air Ambulance  

The total raised for this very worthwhile cause has now reached just over £1000 – a most amazing amount, 
which will increase even more once the “Silent Auction” bids are revealed at the end of the October Coffee 
Morning. A huge thank you to everyone who has supported this venture – the final total raised will be 
announced in due course.   

Coffee Rota  

A huge “thank you” to all those who regularly sign up to make the coffee on a Sunday morning – at this time of 
year, a hot drink after the service is always welcomed. Inevitably, however, there are still some empty spaces! 
The provisions are all available in the kitchen - all you need to bring is yourself and some milk! Please take a look 
to see if you are able to fill in any of the blank slots. Thank you.  

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service  - please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. 

Please feel free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details.   



Whitechapel Mission  

We are still collecting items for the Whitechapel Mission and are hoping to deliver these sometime before 
Christmas.  If you are still wishing to donate, lists of the most-needed items are displayed in the Welcome Area 
and Gift Aid envelopes are also available for any applicable financial donations.  

December Dates for your Diary  
a)  Sunday 1st December: 10am – Annual Salvation Army Gift Service. Gifts for all the family would be greatly 
appreciated. Please leave your gifts unwrapped - donations of wrapping paper also gratefully received.   

b) Sunday 8th December: 3pm - Christmas Afternoon Tea Party for the elderly and those who live alone. Lists 
are currently available in the Welcome Area for guests, helpers and donations of “goodies” – please speak to 
Helen Chamberlain or sign up, if you can help in any way. Thank you.  
c) Sunday 22nd December: 6pm - KMC Carols by Candlelight Service 

 

 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Pat Delbridge at notices@knaphillmethodist.co.uk  
Notice sheets are normally issued on the first Sunday of every month.   

The deadline for the December notice sheet is Thursday 28th November  

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

Sunday 3rd November  
10am - Holy Communion with Paul Glass  

Sunday 24th November  
10am - Morning worship with Hetty Lalleman 

Sunday 10th November  
10am - Morning worship with Elizabeth Gurd  

Sunday 1st December  
10am - Salvation Army Gift Service  

Sunday 17th November  
10am - Morning worship with Pieter Lalleman  

ADVANCE NOTICE: 
Sunday 22nd December  

6pm - KMC Carols by Candlelight Service  


